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Good Morning Chair Tokuda, Vice-Chair Dela Cruz, and members of the Committees: 
 
I’m Ron Han, Director of the Hawaii State Office of Veterans Services.  I appreciate this 
opportunity to provide testimony in support of House Bill 2741 HD1 as long as its 
implementation does not impact or replace the priorities set forth in the Executive 
Budget. 
 

This bill requests that an appropriation of funds be used to fund the state foundation on 
culture and the arts in the military program.  Expanding this program will offer additional 
resources to returning veterans and their families as they transition back to civilian life.   
 
Thank you for this opportunity to offer my comments. 
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